
From: John Moore  

Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 9:22 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Filling Mayor Position 

I am writing to express my support for a by-election (as opposed to appointment) to fill 
the Mayor position. It is obvious that council is deeply divided and the likelihood of 
agreement on Mayor is very low. A random draw in such circumstances would not serve 
the residents of Richmond Hill. 

Have a by-election and let the people of Richmond Hill determine who will be their 
Mayor. 

John Moore 

Oak Ridges 
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